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10th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 6 SATs/Final Report 2022-23 
 

Later this week you will receive your child’s final report of this Academic Year along with the results from 
the SATs.  
 
As you will be aware, the new National Curriculum no longer talks about children’s attainment in terms 
of levels.  Therefore, the data set that is enclosed gives you the Teacher Assessment of your child from 
their ongoing work as well as a scaled score from the tests.  These will identify if your child has met the 
expected standard or not. The expected standard in the tests is a scaled score of 100 or above, the range 
is from 80 to 120.   
 
The expectations upon your child have been greater than ever this year given the recent years.  I am 
extremely proud of all the children and the effort they have put into their learning.  I believe they are all 
well prepared for their transition to secondary school regardless of whether or not they have met the 
expected standard in the tests this year.  
 
Should you have any concerns or questions about your child’s report do not hesitate to speak, in the first 
instance, with your child’s Class Teacher.  Remember there is the Open Evening on Thursday 13th July, 
between 4pm and 6pm.  This is an opportunity for you to catch up informally with your child’s current 
Class Teacher. 
 
I wish each and every one of them well for the future and hope they have an enjoyable final couple of 
weeks at SPCEDS.   
 
May I take this opportunity to wish them all the very best as they continue their learning journey. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 


